

## Dear Kirkwood School District Employee:

Happy new school year!! Now that the whirlwind of school starting has begun to subside and routines are emerging, we wanted to take a moment to remind you of the special offering you have from Commerce Bank. Simply for being an employee of the **Kirkwood School District** you have an opportunity to get free and discounted services. The **Kirkwood School District** and Commerce Bank have teamed up to offer you a personal banking program called **Benefits Banking**. This program provides an easy and fast way to make purchases, pay bills, get cash, make deposits and track your transactions.

**Benefits Banking** can take the hassle out of personal banking by offering the products and services you're looking for in one convenient package.

To find out more about this exciting new program please contact our Kirkwood Banking Center:

Jason Curran, Financial Services Manager

Phone: 314-746-5228

Email: jason.curran@commercebank.com

As always, you are welcome to visit our Kirkwood Banking Center or any of the 46 Commerce Bank locations in the St. Louis area. Just be sure to mention that you are interested in the *Benefits Banking* program for the **Kirkwood School District.** 

As you begin another successful school year and have many things to take care of we'd love to help you with your financial needs so you can check one more thing off your list!